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STAFF MEETING

Monday, 3 December 1951

Colonel Hansen stated that he had received a request from a
radio station in Hartford, Conn. regarding an American PW broadcast.
This broadcast was monitored by FBIS and apparently the American PW
giving the broadcast resides in or near Hartford. After some discussion,
it was the consensus of those present that the broadcast in question
should not be released to the radio station but there was no objection
to it being released to the family of the PW concerned provided prior
approval was obtained from the Department of the Army. Col. Hansen dJA4
noted that he had had a few nibbles from various newspapers concerning
the establishment of new FBIS monitoring stations. |It was noted that
there was no way to discourage such requests other than asking that any
announcements made indicate that such installations were "Government

stations".

Mr. Reber stated. that a telecon was to take place tomorrow morning
on the matter of intelligence activities etween----

the delegation now there and their respective home offices. Mr. Reber HR70-14

will notify those interested offices of CIA who may wish to sit in on
this conference.


